
 
 

ASSOCIATED BRITISH PORTS 

South Wales 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO 17 of 2012 

 

Barry Harbour  

RNLI Pontoon Move  

 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday 24th July 2012 the workboat 
“New Ross” will be assisting with the RNLI pontoon move from No 3 
Dock Barry (Basin) to the outer Harbour in Barry. 
 
The vessels will display lights and shapes in accordance with the 
International Regulations for the Prevention of Collision at Sea and 
will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 11.  
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the 
Barry Harbour area during the period of the pontoon move. 

 
MARINE MANAGER, SOUTH WALES 

Queen Alexandra House 
Cargo Road 

CARDIFF 
CF10 4LY 

 
20th July 2012 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Masters, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are 
made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft.  


